
PINK Scholarship Winners Announced

The PLC Health Clinic has been blessed with the resources to offer
scholarships to the three local schools where the P.I.N.K. program
is offered to middle-school aged girls.  The three senior girls
receiving scholarships participated in PINK for two years and
completed a scholarship application.  This scholarship was
established to honor former Executive Director Trina Langdon who
founded the Program for middle school girls. P.I.N.K., stands for
Purity, Integrity, New Ideas and Knowledge, and was designed to
focus on those core ideals to promote healthy friendships, support,
and self-esteem. Our judges were impressed with each girls' essay
answers concerning how the program has impacted their lives. 

The staff, board and volunteers applaud winners Adyson Edwards,
Carmen Hoersten and Anna Wasson, and wish them all the best in
their futures. 
 

In honor of:                                                                                 
Sondra Johnston by Jack & Monica Davis
Marilee Yoh by Beth Ann Barker
Deborah Owens by Steven & Ryanne Bollenbacher
Lisa Bollenbacher by Steven & Ryanne Bollenbacher
Barbara Adams by Steven & Ryanne Bollenbacher
Mary Adams by Steven & Ryanne Bollenbacher
Amy Adams by Steven & Ryanne Bollenbacher
Jane Wasserman by Betty Wasserman
Abby Wasserman by Betty Wasserman
Sarah Johns by Betty Wasserman  
Karen Feasby & Ellen Clayton by Darrel & Kim Clayton
Barb Marsee by Kevin & Julie Dorsch
Sandy Miller & Carmen Wannemacher by Chris & Jody Wannemacher
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Adyson Edwards, Lincolnview

Anna Wasson, Van Wert

Fellowship of Giving

Terry and Becky Reichard sponsored Monday, May 9th in honor of their granddaughter, Finley
Mae Brazell's 1st birthday.  We thank the Reichards for their faithful support of the PLC and for
honoring their sweet granddaughter.

Elliot and Katelyn Callow are sponsoring June 15th in honor of their daughter's 1st birthday. The
Callow family gives thanks to God for blessing them with their sweet daughter, Bailey. Psalm
92:1 “It is good to give thanks to the Lord.”  It is hard to believe that we have been loving you
and enjoying life with you for a year now! You are a light in our lives. We love your sweet smile,
your happy disposition and how you light up a room when you enter it! Mommy and Daddy love
you, sweet girl! Happy 1st Birthday, Bailey Joan!

In memory of:                                                            
Donna Ross by Darla Case
Lillian Esther Pea by Kathy Cooper
Jean Owens by Steven & Ryanne Bollenbacher 
Kimberly Owens by Steven & Ryanne Bollenbacher
Lorene Sutton by Gary & Pat Foster
Mildred Foster by Gary & Pat Foster
Pat Keber by John & Beth Gamble
Mary Lou Butler by John & Beth Gamble
Marjorie Secaur by Jim & Karen Feasby
Lois Feasby by Jim & Karen Feasby 

Carmen Hoersten, Crestview
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I want to help

Please fill out and return to the PLCHC to donate:

-I would like to donate $____ toward the Langdyn House Project

-Fellowship of Giving: 1 day ($900)__ 2 days ($1,800)__ 1 week ($3,600)__

-Light for Life $10 per month__ $20 per month__ $120 one-time gift__

Your name(s):________________________________________

Address:___________________________________________

Phone:________________  Email:________________________

scan the qr code
to help us help

others

Walk for Life 2022
Save the Date for our annual Walk for Life!
Our Walk will take place Sunday, September 18th at Franklin Park.
Registration begins at 1:30, the Walk at 2:00.  Our 2022 theme is Little
Life, Big Story, which sums up Psalm 139:16 "Your eyes saw my
unformed body, all the days ordained for me were written in your book
before one of them came to be."  Every life has a story to tell and impacts
the lives of others.  You can impact those little lives by walking with us
and helping us reach our budget goal of $50,000.  Pledge forms will be
available soon at local churches and through our website.  Raise $250 or
more and receive a free T-shirt featuring this year's logo!  Follow us on
social media as we mark the days leading up to the Walk.

 
 


